AMGLO KEMLITE LABORATORIES, INC.

HALOGEN LAMP DIVISION
8787 ENTERPRISE BLVD. LARGO, FL 33773
PHONE: 727.812.2000 FAX: 727.812.2001

January 28, 2020

Licensing Assistant Section

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King-of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

RE:. License No. 09-23866-01E
Amglo Kemlite Laboratories, Ing.

To Licensing Section;

This letter is submitted to inform the Licensing Section of the planned termination of License No. 09-
23866-01E issued to Amglo Kemlite Laboratories, Inc. for the production of lamps containing Kr-85 gas.
Amglo is working with the Florida Department of Health Radioactive Materials Section under License
3010-1 on the decommissioning of the site and removal of radioactive materials and associated wastes.

Upon completion of the decormmissioning activities a formal notice to terminate License 09-23866-
01E will be submitted with NRC form 314 and the results of the decommissioning work. Amglo staff are
working to complete these activities by the February 28, 2020 license expiration date.

If you have any questions or require additional information please contact me at 727-812-2000 or our
consultant John Upton of AEC at 863-640-6780.

(uitizian”

Izabela Christian
President, Amglo Kemlite Laboratories, Inc

CC Mr. Ben Warren, AEC
Mr. John Upton, AEC
Ms. Joy Stephenson, FDOH Tallahassee, License No. 3010-1
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